
 

 

 

Spring Meeting 
May 17, 2022 

7:00 p.m. 
           
Open and Flag Salute 
Carolyn Kegler, Logan Township Board of Education  
President, Gloucester County School Boards Association 
 
Joyce Miller, Gibbsboro Board of Education 
President, Camden County School Boards Association 
 
Greetings from the NJSBA Officers 
Michael McClure, Maple Shade BOE 
Immediate Past President, NJSBA 
 
NJSBA Update  
Dr. Lawrence S. Feinsod, NJSBA 
Executive Director  
 
Board of Directors Update 
Rita Martin, Winslow BOE 
Delegate, Camden County School Boards Association  
 
Field Service Update 
Jesse Adams and Theresa Lewis, NJSBA  
Field Service Representatives 
 
Governmental Relations Update 
Jonathan Pushman, NJSBA 
Director of Government Relations 
  
Award Recognition 
Michael McClure, NJSBA 

 
Teachers of the Year 

Sonia Chugh, High School ESL teacher, LEAP Charter Academy University Charter School  
Camden County Teacher of the Year  

Lynne Bussott, 2nd Grade Teacher, Swedesboro-Woolwich School District  
 Gloucester County Teacher of the Year 

 
 
 



 

 

 

Award Recognition 
 

20 Years  
Leslie Gallagher – Pine Hill BOE 
 
Certified Board Member Certification 
Barbara Chamberlain – Monroe Twp BOE 
Leiha Caselli – Franklin Twp BOE 
Michele Ricci – Glassboro BOE 
Robert Uyehara – Pitman BOE 
Ryan Hughes – Glassboro BOE 
Tina Desilvo – Delsea Regional BOE 
 
Master Board Member Certification 
Jo-Ann Engels – Lindenwold BOE 
John Shaw – Winslow Twp BOE 
Fiona Henry – Collingswood BOE 
Robert Uyehara – Pitman BOE 
 
Certified Board Leader Certification  
Jo-Ann Engels – Lindenwold BOE 
 
 
 

Present at Workshop 2022, submit a program proposal by July 15, 2022. 
 

https://workshop.njsba.org/presenter-guide/
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